
NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

On June 3, 2020 Orange County published a notice  of public hearing to be held June 9, 2020 for the 
purpose of receiving comment on the draft Substantial Amendments to the 2019 Annual Action Plan for 
CDBG CV funds related to the CARES Act and HOME Investment Partnership Program.   In that notice, 
the deadline for receipt of comments was stated to be June 15.  For the use of HOME funds only, the 
comment period has been extended to July 8, 2020.   

The Substantial Amendment may be reviewed on the County’s website 
https://www.orangecountygov.com/207/Plans-Reports.  Interested persons are encouraged to express 
their views, in writing, on the amended FY19 AAP to the Office of Community Development, 
commdev@orangecountygov.com or 40 Matthews Street, Suite 307A; Goshen, NY 10940.  Copies of the 
draft SA may be mailed or emailed upon request. 

La información será proporcionada en español a petición. 

 

 מער אינפֿאָרמאַציע בנימצא אויף בעטן

 

Steven M. Neuhaus, County Executive 
Nicole Andersen, Director of Community Development 

Orange County, NY 
 

 

 

 

 

 


